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Krefeld, 08/12/2020 

 

Greetings from Joachim Flassenberg 

 

Time for me to say goodbye to all of you, my good fellows, as I will be retiring at the end of 2020. 
I am looking back on many wonderful years of work time in a very pleasant company. It was a great 
pleasure for me to meet you and work with all of you, and I will retain lots of good memories.  
 
The farewell is somewhat difficult for me, as I am facing an unknown big challenge, my new life as 
pensioner. Honestly, I am looking forward to this new stage of my life with a laughing and a crying 
eye. For sure, I will miss the numerous exciting projects, customer visits and trade fairs with you.  
 
However, I am very happy about my successor Lorenz Sobizack, whom you probably know. Lorenz 
already worked with me during the past year and will support you competently in the future.  
 
I am grateful and will keep you all in good memory 
 

Joachim Flassenberg 
 
Joachim Flassenberg  
Area Sales Manager / Sales ZSK STICKMASCHINEN GmbH  


